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Dear LA City Council,
We are residents of Sherman Oaks but we use all the Recreation and Park facilities of LA. It is of great concern
to us that immediate action be taken to ban the use of rodenticides throughout California, starting right now with
Los Angeles! The abundance of birds and other wildlife in our city and in our state, is a treasure and must be
protected to insure the quality of life we enjoy. Protection of habitats begins with protection of species and we
can ONLY protect wild species by discontinuing the practice of poisoning their prey! If we protect our predators,
like owls, hawks, coyotes, foxes, cougars, snakes, etc they will manage all rodent problems and we gain the
benefit of living in a healthy, beautiful, environment within our city. If we don't protect our wild species we will
eventually end up with a bigger rodent problem, plus we will have inadvertently poisoned pets and children as well
as destroying ecosystems we've spent lots of money supporting.
It's a rare and wonderful thing to have so much wild nature within a city. It's what makes LA a special place to
live. Please protect it now by banning rodenticides!
Thank you,
Jessica Davis-Stein
Herb Stein
Morgan Pansing
John Scot Pansing


